
03 July 2025                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
GAD Activity Report 4 
 
Men’s Sexual Health Seminar with Free Ultrasound Screening of Kidneys and 

Prostate 

To promote an inclusive approach in gender and development, the PNRI GAD 

committee, along with the Medical Clinic, organized an activity for the sexual health 

and overall well-being of PNRI male employees. The activity Men’s Sexual Health 

Seminar was conducted on 25 June 2025 and was attended not only by PNRI male 

employees but also female employees and family members. Dr. Wilfredo Tagle, a 

urologist at the Delos Santos Medical Center, had served as the resource person in 

the seminar. Topics related to prostate health, healthy lifestyle and medical 

intervention were discussed. 

 

The seminar was also supported by health service providers such as the Philippine 

Academy of Medical Specialists Foundation, Med V Medical Clinic and Pascual 

Pharmaceuticals. A free ultrasound screening of kidneys and prostate was also 

provided after the seminar. The activity did not only serve the PNRI male employees 

but also it was opened for female employees and their relatives. A total of 83 

employees at PNRI have attended the seminar and have undergone the free 

ultrasound screening. 

 
Also, this activity was organized in recognition of every month of June as Prostate 

Cancer Awareness Month. Program for men is also part of the priority of PNRI GAD 

committee especially that they also play a vital role in fulfilling the mandate of the 

institute. 

 

Photo Documentation: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The gender statistics of the seminar, with reference to the registration, is shown in the 

table below: 

 
Gender 

 
Number 

 
Male 

 
52 

 
Female 

 
31 

 
Total attendees 

 
83 

 
 
Prepared by: 
Jobelle V. Abaya 
Planning Officer III and GFPS-TWG Chairperson 

 


